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MES Asmabi College hosted a memorable appreciation ceremony on June 27, 2023, organized 

by the Fine Arts Club to celebrate the outstanding achievements of its students. The event 

marked a historic milestone as the college secured the 2nd runner-up trophy for the first time 

in its history. 

A total of 162 students participated enthusiastically in various competitions, showcasing their 

talents across diverse fields. The competitions ranged from literary events to cultural 

performances, highlighting the breadth of skills nurtured within the college. 

 

 



The ceremony was graced by the presence of Prof. A. Biju, Principal of MES Asmabi College, 

and Aspin Ashraf, President of the college management, who extended their heartfelt 

appreciation to the students and the Fine Arts Club for their dedication and exemplary 

performance. 

 



 

D-zone appreciation ceremony 

Dr. Dhanya K, the Fine Arts Coordinator, delivered the vote of thanks, expressing gratitude to 

everyone involved in making the event a resounding success. She acknowledged the hard work 

and enthusiasm of the participants, emphasizing the importance of such events in fostering a 

spirit of creativity and excellence among students. 

 

 


